Dear First-Year BDA Students,

Please read the information for new students – The Shortcuts:
Warsaw University of Life Sciences - Shortcuts - For students (sggw.edu.pl)

Classes will start on October 1, 2024.

· Class schedules and current information for BDA Students will be available at: http://student.wzim.sggw.pl/big-data/

· Please log in to the virtual dean's office (ehms) and check the correctness of the data (birthdate, birth place, current address entered there. You need to  pay for the student ID card PLN 22 (to the ehms account) as soon as possible. The lack of payment will extend the time of preparing the student ID. The account number is visible after logging in: https://ehms.sggw.edu.pl/standard/ 
The first login via the input: [registration / recovery of student accounts]
During the first login you should accept the Oath – it’s obligatory to confirm your will to become a student of WULS (SGGW).

· Please activate your access to Office 365a - Microsoft 365 enables students to access their 
e-mail, to attend required training and to send questions and requests to the Dean’s office. 
(see the instruction in the Shortcuts, p.12)

· Starting from October 1, 2024, we invite you to the Dean's office to sign contracts with the University and collect your ID card. Please take your ID card or passport with you (identity verification). 

NOTE: Those who do not sign the contract and accept the Oath in eHMS within seven days from the beginning of the academic year will be removed from the list of students.

DEAN'S OFFICE:
building no. 34, 3rd floor, room 3/35 and 3/36 b,
Opening hours Tuesdays to Fridays 11 a.m to 1 p.m. 
wzim@sggw.edu.pl
Current information:   http://student.wzim.sggw.pl/big-data/
contact person: katarzyna_janus-borkowska@sggw.edu.pl


The official inauguration (in Polish) of the academic year will take place on September 30, 2024 at 11 a.m. in Aula Kryształowa (Cristal Hall), ul. Nowoursynowska 166. 

The ceremonial inauguration of the year at the Faculty of Applied Informatics and Mathematics (in Polish) is scheduled for October 2 at 9.00 in the Crystal Hall.
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Good luck with your studies!
Kind regards,
Beata Sztab
Dean's office head

